Dear Forth enthusiast,

| would like to invite you to attend the %2uroForth conference on the Forth Programming
Language and Forth Processors, the internatiomalamget-together of the Forth Community from

Friday, September™until Sunday, September ‘1t Hotel "Mein Inselgliick”, Reichenau island
(Lake of Constance), Germany

with the traditional # day as an option until Monday
preceeded by the "Forth 20XX" standard days on Wedialy and Thursday.

As always, the conference is open to any Fortheelepic:

Forth compilation techniques, advances in platfordependence, stack based hardware
architectures, compilation techniques, real-timg embedded systems solutions ...

You can contribute by presenting a Paper (20 mg)utey presenting a Poster, or by hosting a
Workshop.

If you mail your paper (< 15 pagdsy August 31% in PDF formato kschleisiek @fr eenet.deiit
will be included in the conference handouts. Thialso the deadline for workshop requests.

As always, spontaneous contributions will be gigerple space and time.

This year, you should registey August 1%,
when we will cancel all unused room reservations.

On Saturday we will take a boat trip from KonstéamEriedrichshafen and visit the Zeppelin
Museum (www.zeppelin-museum.de).

See: http://www.complang.tuwien.ac.at/anton/eutbfef16/ for the most up-to-date information.

How to get there: Trains from Zurich airport to Konstanz run evéaif hour and they take about
one hour. Continue by taxi or the "Seehas" regitiaaéh to "Reichenau Bahnhof " and take the
7372 bus to "Mittelzell/Museum”. Then it's a thramute walk to "Mein Inselglick".

| hope to see your there :)

Klaus Schleisiek

This years euroForth office:

Klaus Schleisiek, Seelbachstr. 21, D-88090 Immexst@ermany
Fon: +49 7545 9497593 Mail: kschleisiek@freerest.d



